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Hesse, Jennifer; Ames, Mort

Supplement to September 2014 comments on Kinder Morgan's request for a variance
from the City's dust regulations

SE Chicago metals DRAFT Sept 2015.pdf; FINAL SH Bell variance comments NRDC SETC
SSCBP 1.11.17.pdf

On behalf of the Natural Resources Defense Council, | respectfully request that the attached air quality monitoring study
and comments on the variance request of S.H. Bell be incorporated in the record for the City’s consideration of Kinder
Morgan’s variance request dated June 11, 2014 (and as supplemented by the company), as supplements to our joint
comments submitted with the Southeast Environmental Task Force and dated September 2, 2014. | also request that the
exhibits to our comments on the S.H. Bell variance request, which are in the City’s possession, be incorporated into the
record for the Kinder Morgan variance.

These materials show that Kinder Morgan has not justified the grant of a variance, and that additional measures are
needed to protect the public from the company’s manganese dust in particular.
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